Montgomery County Department of Environmental Protection
CYPRESS HOA FACILITY RETROFIT

IMPORTANT CONSTRUCTION UPDATE / A \

The Montgomery County Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has identified
the Cypress HOA Facility for retrofit and enhancement. We are writing to inform you -
that this project's anticipated start date has been moved to a later timeframe than
previously communicated.

+ We now anticipate having construction permits and plans completed in November 2024, and
are expecting the start of construction in spring 2025,

+ Additional information will be conveyed once the permits/plans are finalized, and we will
continue to keep you informed in advance of construction.

» We are in the process of updating the project website to reflect this, as well.

We know that changes can be inconvenient, and we appreciate your patience and
understanding as we prepare for this important project.
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For guestions, please contact Joy Hamilton or Olivia Blackwell at 240-583-7928 or via email at
oliviab@assedollc.com. For project information, visit our website: https://res.us/mococounty/




